
Tenured Faculty Meeting  February 9, 2006 

 

Attending: Kate Adams, Chris Chambers, Ted Cotton, Tony Lala, Melanie 

McKay, John Mosier, Marcus Smith. 

 

Presiding: Mary McCay 

 

Minutes of February Meeting approved. 

 

Faculty discussed hiring plan and McCay asked Adams, Chambers, and Mosier to 

form a subcommittee and give us a hiring plan based on Mosier’s suggestions, 

modifications of that plan, or another plan. That plan will be disseminated and 

discussed at the March tenured faculty meeting. 

 

Hiring must also be related to planning and restructuring (if we decide to 

restructure). We must consider student population, number of majors, distribution 

of majors, ability of our tenured and ordinary faculty to teach a range of courses, 

etc. 

 

Grad programs were discussed and Marcus Smith will look into grant possibilities 

for students and for startup programs. 

 

Meeting Adjourned 1:50. 

 

 


